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11.2 

REPORT 1 - 2025 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2025 and 

recommends: 

 

MCAC 0001-2025 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Stephen Laidlaw, City of Brampton Active 

Transportation Advisory Committee regarding the Etobicoke Creek Trail Storm Damage, be 

received. 

(MCAC 0001-2025) 

 

MCAC 0002-2025 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Fred Sandoval, Coordinator, Active 

Transportation regarding the Cycling Program Quarterly Update, be received. 

(MCAC 0002-2025) 

 

MCAC 0003-2025 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Matthew Sweet, Manager, Active 

Transportation regarding the Bicycle Parking Program Overview, be received. 

(MCAC 0003-2025) 

 

MCAC 0004-2025 

That the Mississauga Cycling Communications and Promotions Subcommittee update on 

January 14, 2025 from Vicki Tran, Citizen Member, be received. 

(MCAC 0004-2025) 

 

MCAC 0005-2025 

That the Mississauga Cycling Network and Technical Subcommittee update on January 14, 

2025 from Mark Currie, Citizen Member, be received. 

(MCAC 0005-2025) 

 

MCAC 0006-2025 

That the Draft Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee Work Plan, be deferred to the next 

Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee meeting. 

(MCAC 0006-2025) 
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MCAC 0007-2025 

That up to $1,625.00 plus HST from the 2025 Council and Committees Support Budget be 

spent towards the exhibitor space costs for the 2025 Toronto Bicycle Show and E-Bike Expo 

held March 7 – 9, 2025. 

(MCAC 0007-2025) 

 

MCAC 0008-2025 

That the updated "How to Use the Crossover" signage for pedestrian crossovers shared for 

information by Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee, be received. 

(MCAC 0008-2025) 

 

MCAC 0009-2025 

That the letter dated November 20, 2024 from Mayor Parrish to the Minister of Transportation 

regarding Mississauga’s Cycling Master Plan and Bill 212, be received. 

(MCAC 0009-2025) 

 

 

 


